
Beth Elliott for Social Secretary 

Hello all. For those that don’t know me, I’m Beth and I’m hoping to become 

Social Secretary for the forthcoming year. After captaining LMWFC this year, I 

consider myself to be extremely confident in organising events and I firmly 

believe that I have what it takes. I mean, who else has been allowed entry 

into Let’s Disko by googling themselves (and losing all of their belongings)!? 

Who else has been subject to a monster of a two foot tackle in The Last 

Plantagenet? The list goes on. In addition, I feel very strongly about keeping a 

northerner as Social Sec – it’s common knowledge we know our way around 

the sesh.  

 

 

What I plan to do: 

- Take into account PPE when scheduling Pub Golf – In light of the 

PPE written exam being moved to before Christmas, I will make 

every effort to ensure that it will not be compromised by or get in 

the way of the revision period.  

 

- Greater involvement of older years – This is important to me for 

many reasons. It allows an even bigger support network to be 

formed – both academically and socially. This is something that I 

have experienced and benefited from by taking part in Medics 

Football and I’d like to help LUSUMA continue to include it. 

 

- Post ESA Social – It’s an unwritten rule that we all congregate at 

the Dog after any exam. I want to build upon this by providing 

another location during the evening for us to celebrate the end 

of exams.  

 

- Bring back the Christmas Quiz – Personally, I think quizzes are a 

necessity and an excellent way to celebrate the end of first term.  

 

- Continue to liaise with Rockstar – Obviously providing tickets for 

any Let’s Disko or Shabang is one of my first priorities.  

 

- Keep with tradition but build upon existing events – I’ve 

thoroughly enjoyed all of the social events over the past two 

years and I look forward to continue to improve them! 

 

 

 

If you’d like to know anything else, please don’t hesitate to drop me a 

Facebook message, email me at ege1@student.le.ac.uk or you can 

probably find me kicking about the CfM somewhere. Failing that, there’s 

always Shabang! 
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